4/14/2016 Phone Log- RO3084 Salvation Army 601 Webster St., Oakland
Duration: Approximately 10 minutes

Returned a voice mail phone call from Gabe Stivala regarding the meeting scheduled for April 22. He
said that ATC would not be prepared in time for the meeting and requested postponement. Mr. Stivala
identified himself as our new technical contact at ATC. Our previous contact had been Jeanne Homsey.
| requested Mr. Stivala provide ACEH with his contact information.

Mr. Stivala said they have a lot of data but the report is a mess. | inquired if the monitoring wells had
been installed. He said they had been. |said ACEH was to be informed re the different phases of the
investigation as we were to review the data prior to initiating the next phase. | said ACEH has not
received any reports or lab data for review.

| reviewed dates with Mr. Stivala and May 4 was agreeable. Following the phone | received Mr. Stivala’s
contact information via electronic mail and | sent out an electronic invite for 10 AM on May 4, 2016.

Keith Nowell



